
Shia LaBeouf and Megan Fox:
Kissing Co-Stars?

According to UsMagazine.com, Transformers costars Meghan Fox
and Shia LaBeouf hooked up on the set of the first and second
Transformers movies.  Though  a source clarified that Fox was
not with her present husband at the time, when LaBeouf was
asked if Fox and her husband were together at the time, he
stuttered and said, “I don’t know” 12 times.  Director Michael
Bay allegedly put a damper on their fling when he fired Fox
off of the set. “Believe me,” said Bay, “that was an unhappy
set. I think they were drawn together because it was so ugly
working on that film.”

How do you act normal at work when you know that you’re
hooking up with a colleague?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Having flirtatious eyes and a pumping heart for a special
someone at your job is perfectly fine. It might even make you
want to come extra early or clock in some more hours. But how
do you keep your amorous conversations away from your job’s
listening ears?  Cupid has some advice:

1. Cut it: Keep flirting to a minimum. Do nothing that would
suggest any kind of overly friendly relationship. It’s best to
save these things for your lunch break and for when you’re off
the clock. This way, you will never have to worry about word
getting back to your boss. This cute guy or girl is not worth
the loss of your job.

2. Shrug it off: Don’t take anything too personally. Nine
times out of 10, your partner will have to speak at length to
other people on the job. Keep the jealousy at bay.

3. Focus: Don’t get too caught up with watching him or her
from afar.  Remember, you still have work to do. Above all,
maturity and responsibility will always be expected on the
work site.

Have experience with hooking up with a colleague at work?
Don’t be shy! Share your story below.

Shia LaBeouf Speaks Out About
New Girlfriend Karolyn Pho
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Shia  LaBeouf’s  young  relationship  is  already  starting  to
blossom. UsMagazine.com reports that the Transformers star is
beginning to expand his horizons thanks to his five-month
relationship with girlfriend Karolyn Pho.  “A cheese plate? 
That’s a very 25-year-old deal,” LaBeouf said in an interview
with the Los Angeles Times. “I can get down with some fig
jelly and some cheese on a cracker…  [Karolyn’s] having me try
different  things.  I  was  scared  of  fish,  ’cause  of  my
upbringing, being Jewish. Gefilte can ruin your entire seafood
life.” Aside from broadening his eating horizons, the actor
now admits his sprawl in February wasn’t the most mature move.
“I have no excuses. I’m not happy with it, but I don’t think
it’s a calamity,” he said.

What are some signs that your partner is beginning to mature?

Cupid’s Advice:

A  maturing  partner  is  a  good  sign  that  your  serious
relationship is heading down the right path. Here are some
telling signs that your partner is maturing:

1. Pleading guilty: It takes a bigger person to admit that he
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or she has made a mistake without trying to cover it up. If
your partner does this, then that’s a good sign.

2. Open communication: A good sign of a healthy partnership is
how well you two can talk – whether it’s about the weather,
what you ate for lunch or personal issues. If it seems that no
topic is off-limits, your partner is certainly maturing.

3. Family reunions: If your lover wants to show you off in
front of his or her family, then there’s a good possibility he
or she is serious about you and the relationship, or at the
minimum, they see a future.

Know of any other ways that signal a maturing relationship or
lover? Tell Cupid about it below.


